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April 30, 19L3.

Dear Chester:

In accordance with our conversation,
I am enclosing a copy of the letter I sent to
Senator Wegner regarding S. 9ll, which provides
for the dissolution of the Regional Agricultural

Credit Corporation.

Sincerely yours,

SR R ——

Honorable Chester C. Davis,
Administrator,

War Food Administration,

213 West, Administration Building,

Department of Agriculture,
Washington, D. C.
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This is the report received from Chester

Davis about wnich I talked to you on the
telephone, and which I said I would send

to you for your confidential information.

CHATRMAN'S OFFICE

Digitized for FRASER
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ @
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis



August 13, 19L3.

Dear Chester:

Many thanks for sending me the copy of the
memorandum prepeared by Henry Edmiston on Pood and Price
Control in the United Kingdom. I know I shell find it
interesting and construsctive.

With kindest personal regards,

S8incerely yours,

Mr. Chester C. Davis, President,
Pederal Rsserve Bank of St. Louis,
8t. Louis 2, Missouri.
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